Firchow, Kevin

From: Abbas, Syed :
Sent: Sunday, May 05, 2019 7:39 PM Z
To: Firchow, Kevin

Cc: W SPENCER

Subject: Re: Requested pictures from Upham St

Hi Kevin,

Please forward this email to plan commission for tomorrow's meeting. Mr Spencer have parking concerns and
he is worried that Dexter development will increase more parking problems especially in his street.

Please let me know if you have questions for me.

Thanks
Syed

Alder Syed Abbas, City of Madison, District 12
District 12 Website Signup for District 12 emails

From: W SPENCER <ss3390@hotmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, May 5, 2019 7:32 PM

To: Abbas, Syed

Subject: Requested pictures from Upham St

Syed,

You had requested pictures from Upham St at last Monday's meeting regarding Dexter's. | wish | had taken
some two weeks ago, because the street was a mess. This week however, | think we had less than 10 cars, all
toward North St. | took an example picture of my Yukon at our driveway. This is not an exaggeration, as
people pull up so someone can park behind. This will leave the second car with the rear bumper on our
neighbors driveway. When busy, it is most of the driveways that are like this. Also, is there a way to view any
updated plans online? We will be unable to attend this weeks meeting.

Thank you,
Bill Spencer




